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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
In our Gospel Assembly this week we listened to the story of Jesus appearing 
to his friends on the road to Emmaus. We thought about how much joy they 
must have felt to see Jesus again.  
We remembered that Jesus is in each and every person and that if we take 
time to look and listen to each other we can recognise how important and 
special we all are. 
 
The Month of May 

May is the month dedicated to Mary, Mother of God.  

During May, each class teacher will send home a prayer bag containing “The Travelling Rosary” with a 
different child each day. 
Each class has one ‘Prayer Bag’, therefore we ask that it is returned to school the next day to ensure that as 
many families as possible have the opportunity to share in this experience during May 
 
Thumbs Up Morning: 
 
It was lovely to see so many of you at our Thumbs Up Morning today. The children are always proud to show 
you their lovely books…. We hope that it was a great start to your day.  
Our next Thumbs Up morning will be on Tuesday 9th July. 
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Sport’s Mornings: 
 
Unfortunately due to safety concerns because of the wet condition of the school field, we have decided to 
rearrange the Reception & Nursery Sport’s Mornings that were scheduled to take place in May. 
They will now take place on the following dates: 
 
Nursery 2 & Full Time Nursery: Thursday 20th June  9.30am 

Reception: Friday 21st June 9.30am 

 N1 & RN3 Nursery children : Tuesday 2nd July 9.30am  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but the safety of the children is always our priority.  
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School Choir: 
 
Please click the link in your email to view our amazing school choir entry into the National School Song 
Competition 2024. 
A huge thankyou to Mrs Marshall for making this all possible, to Joe Nelson for writing our fantastic song and 
to Tom Marshall for filming the children. 
 
This song will become our school song. I don't know about you but every time I watch it my heart soars and I 
have a tear in my eye. You are amazing children! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tesco Stronger Starts - Cheadle Catholic Infant School - Reading for Pleasure Dens 
 
We have some very exciting news to share! You may remember that we were one of the nominated community 
projects in Tesco stores and that customers had been voting with their blue tokens to decide how much we 
would receive. Well, the tokens have been counted and this week we found out that we have been awarded a 
£1000 grant from Tesco to help us create reading dens in our playgrounds. We are absolutely delighted and 
will be putting the funds to good use as soon as possible. Huge thanks to Mrs Saulino for nominating us and 
also to everyone in our school community who took the time to vote for us instore. 
 
PSA Fund-raisin 
 
Thank you so much to those who have already brought their raisin boxes back filled 
with loose change! 
 
The final collection date is 22nd May. So there is plenty of time to get filling those boxes, remember the class 
who brings back the most filled boxes will get an extra playtime on the last day and a class treat! 
 
Thank you for all your support with this challenge! 
 
PSA Summer Fair update! 
 
Friday 28th June 5-7pm 
We will be collecting the following items for the summer fair, please bring donations if you can on the following 
dates: 
 
20th May – 24th May Bottles 
10th June – 14th June Treat bags 
17th June – 21st June Small bags of sweets (prizes) 
24th June – 28th June Prosecco/beer plus any of the items above 
 
Raffle Prizes: 
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If you could offer a raffle prize, item or voucher on behalf of yourself and company, please can you drop off at 
either the Infant or Junior reception. We had some fantastic offerings last year so please if you are able to help 
it would be very much appreciated. 
 
WE NEED YOU! 
 
We are in need of any volunteers to help run a stall on the night, so please if you can offer your help for the 
event it would ensure that we can run, it is hard to plan such big events and we really need the support to 
make it happen! So if you or you and a friend could run one of our stalls, please email psa.ccijs@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you as always. 
 
PSA Team 

 
SAFETY in the SUN…  
Hopefully the warm weather will continue. Please can you send your children in to 
school with sunhats and a water bottle. We ask that you to put sun cream on in 
the morning before school.  
 
 
 
 

Curriculum News:    
To see what teaching and learning we have planned for the week beginning 6.5.24 please click on the link to 
take you to year  group pages on our website: 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/children/class-pages/ 
 
Reception places available: 
We do have some Reception places available for September 2024. If you know of any families who may be 
interested please ask them to contact the school office for further information. 
 
admin@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 
 
Ofsted Alternative ‘Big Listen’ 
 
It has been brought to my attention that there is now an alternative Ofsted ‘Big Listen’ survey available for staff, 
governors and parents to have their say about the Ofsted process. This survey addresses concerns that the 
other survey did not! 
If you would like to make any comments about Ofsted and what it means to you, please click the link below.  
 
http://www.thealternativebiglisten.co.uk/ 
 
 
 
 
 
REMINDERS: 
Some parents have asked whether they can help our school library by contributing to the books we stock. We 
are always trying to keep the books as exciting, up to date and diverse as possible and so with this in mind we 
have set up an Amazon wish list for anyone who wants to replace a lost or damaged book or would kindly like 
to donate. Many thanks in advance! 
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Please click the books below to view our list. 
 
https://amzn.eu/3Jt7dq9 
 
‘Play to Paris’ Family Challenge: 
Please click the link below for more information. 
 
 https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/2024-Family-Challenge-
Presentation-2024.pdf 
 
 
School Dinners: 
Week beginning 6.5.24 be Spring Term week 2, the link to the menu is below: 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/parents/school-dinner-menus/ 
 
Parish News: 
 
Crowning of Our Lady:                                                         
 
St Ann’s: 
Crowning of Our Lady: Saturday 4th May at 5pm Mass  
 
The children of Cheadle Catholic Schools are warmly invited to take part in 
the crowing of Our Lady at 5pm Mass on Saturday 4th May. If your child 
would like to take part in the ceremony and maybe read a bidding prayer 
please email me so that I can let the Parish organisers know. 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

Wishing you a lovely Bank Holiday weekend. 
We will see you back in school on Tuesday 7th May. 

 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Glynn. 

 
headteacher@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 

 
Tel: 0161 4858733 

1 1PlPlease li  
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 
Nursery: Isla & Edwin 
R1: Reeva & Ashling 
R2: John & River 
RN3: Grace O & Lucas 
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1O: Charlie K & Teddy C 
1DW: Nicholas & Sophie 
1BW: Ralph & Jessica 
2L: Evelyn & William 
2W:  Reeva & Edward 
2N: Ayda & James 
 

Provisional Diary Dates  

Our full provisional diary can be viewed on our website 

 
                             https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Wednesday 8th May: 9.30am  Reception Sport’s Morning (Weather 
permitting)   CANCELLED 

Friday 10th May: 9.30am  Nursery 2 & Full Time Nursery children 
Sport’s Morning (Weather permitting) 

CANCELLED 
Tuesday 14th May Year 1 visit to Cockfields Farm 

Friday 17th May Endangered Species Day: Wear something 
green to school.  

Monday 20th May: 9.30am  Nursery 1 & Nursery children from RN3 
Sport’s Morning (Weather permitting) 

CANCELLED 
Friday 24th May School closes for half term.  
Monday 10th June School opens for Summer Term 2 
Tuesday 18th June Year 2 visit to ZED Arts centre 
Wednesday 19th June Class photographs 
Thursday 20th June:9.30am Nursery 2 & Full Time Nursery Sport’s 

Morning 
Thursday 20th June: 7pm  Reception 2024 Parent Meeting 
Friday 21st June Reception Sport’s morning 
Wednesday 26th June: 9.30am  Year 1 Sport’s Morning (Weather permitting) 
Friday 28th June Summer Fair 
Tuesday 2nd July N1 & RN3 Nursery Sport’s Morning 
Wednesday 3rd July  Year 2 Sport’s Morning (Weather permitting) 
Tuesday 9th July: 8.45-9.15am  Thumbs Up Morning 

Wednesday 10th July: 7pm Nursery  2024 Parent Meeting 

Monday 15th July: 9.30am  Nursery1 & RN3 Nursery Assembly 
Tuesday 16th July: 9.15am  Class 2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 17th July: 9.15am  Class 2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 18th July: 9.15am  Class 2N leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 19th July Reception visit to Jodrell Bank (More details 

to follow) 
Friday 19th July: 9.15am  Nursery 2 & Full Time Nursery Assembly 

Wednesday 24th July: 3.30-4.30pm Year 2 Leaver’s Disco 
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